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Stamp Duty Remission (No.2) Order 2009 for Islamic Facilities 

Please be informed that as per the 2016 Budget, the 20% stamp duty remission will be 

extended for a further 2 years from 1 January 2016 to 31 December 2017 only for 

Islamic Home Financing.    

 

The 2016 Budget did not grant an extension of the stamp duty remission for other 

Islamic financing facilities.  

 

Therefore, the stamp duty remission currently granted for all other Islamic 

financing instruments (excluding Islamic Home Financing) will end on 31 

December 2015.  

 

Please contact your nearest HSBC branch if you require any clarification. 

 

Thank you for banking with HSBC. 


